
First Shaughnessy Advisory Design Panel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:    Panel Members 
Re:    Cancellation of Scheduled Meeting 
Date Cancelled:  Thursday, June 26th, 2014. 
 
 
The scheduled meeting for the First Shaughnessy Advisory Design Panel for June 26th, 2014 has 
been cancelled as the required quorum will not be present.  
 
The next scheduled meeting is Thursday, July 17th, 2014 in the Town Hall Meeting Room located 
on the main floor of the City Hall Main Building.   

 
Kind Regards, 

Colin King  
Development Planner  
Urban Design and Development Planning Centre  
City of Vancouver  
Phone: 604.873.7492 

 


